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ANOTHER BIG THANK YOU! 
Thank you for all your support for Children in Need again this year. The children had a 
wonderful time taking part in the 10p stalls that were run by the staff. We raised a 
magnificent £347.00 which was split between Children in Need and the NSPCC. 
 

 

Friday, 23 November - Year 2 Family Worship 
Parents and carers of children in Year 2 are welcome to attend. 
 
Thursday, 29 November - School Nurses Flu Immunisations for Fledglings, Years 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5  
 
Friday, 30 November - Fledglings visit to the Pantomime at the Marlowe Theatre  
 

Friday, 30 November - PTA Quiz Night 
On Friday, 30 November the PTA will be holding another quiz night. Tables can be 

booked by using the slip on last week’s School News or by contacting the School 

Office. The PTA would like to thank everyone who has donated prizes for the raffle 

which have come from parents, the local community and businesses. If you would 

like to donate a prize please give this to the school office, thank you. We hope you 

will be able to join us on what will be another enjoyable evening.  

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 

Christmas Lunch  
Please can we remind parents that if your child is in Year 3, 4, 5 or 6  and would like a 
Christmas Lunch, consent slips, which were sent home last week, must be returned by 
Friday,  30 November (further copies are available from the school office). 
All children in Fledglings, Year 1 & Year 2 will receive a Christmas Dinner unless we are 
advised otherwise. Unfortunately, Whole School Meals is unable to accept any late orders.  

 
School Uniform Orders 
Please be advised that Brigade, who supply our school uniform, are running a Black Friday event offering 

20% off all orders placed this Friday, 23 November. Orders need to be placed online at 

www.brigade.uk.com and quoting the promotional code of BCBLACK18. 

School Photographs 

School photographs came home with the children yesterday. Please note that orders need to be 

returned to the school by Friday, 30 November, thank you. 



ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 
 

As you will know last week was Anti-bullying week. During the week the school focused on  
anti-bullying and the strategies the children can use which were discussed in class. Year 5 also 
presented a Family Worship regarding bullying and every child received a copy of our child 
friendly Anti-bullying policy to bring home. 
The school has received some very positive feedback from children and parents which we 
would like to share with you in our School News over the coming weeks.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

  
  
  
  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Year 5 Family Worship 

‘Great topic for kids to 

discuss and very well 

delivered’ 

Parent comment 

‘I think that it was very 

important for Year 5 to do a 

worship on Anti-bullying 

week. I feel it helped us to all 

think about how we behave 

towards others and how 

bullying makes people feel’ 

Pupil from Year 5 

Year 5 Family Worship 

‘Great performance Year 5. A 

message well put over’ 

Parent comment 

‘I really enjoyed our 

learning on anti-bullying 

week. It will help us all in 

school’ 

Pupil from Year 5 

Year 5 Family Worship 

‘Very important message 

you have passed on to the 

school. Well done’ 

Parent comment 

‘I loved anti-bullying week, 

it was amazing. It will help 

me or anybody else if we 

feel we are being bullied’ 

Pupil from Year 5 

Year 5 Family Worship 

‘Really enjoyed all the 

performances. Important 

messages delivered in a 

powerful way’ 

Parent comment 



Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tim Halling 
Headteacher 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  26.11.18 

MONDAY   

Netball Club Yes 

TUESDAY   

 Golf Club Yes 

WEDNESDAY   

  

THURSDAY   

Kurling Club Yes 

  

FRIDAY   

Football Club Yes 

If you are interested in joining 
any of our After School Clubs, 
please ask at the school office – 
thank you. 

  

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING 

‘WORKER OF THE WEEK’ FRIDAY, 16 NOVEMBER 2018 

Fledglings 
William Bridges 

Year 1 
Rosalie Bruce 

Year 2 
Eve Fraser 

Year 3 
Faith Weatherall 

Year 4 
Indianna Skinner 

Year 5 
Logan Moor 

Year 6 
Amelie Single 

Kurling Club 

Please note there is no 

Kurling Club today,  

Thursday, 22 November 

as Mrs Williams is on a 

course. 

PTA News 

School Disco - Wednesday, 5 December 

Please see the attached information regarding our upcoming School Disco. Please make sure slips and 
payment are returned by 30 November to help us with the planning of this event. 
 
Thank you 
The school and PTA would like to pass on their thanks to Ms Crane who was omitted in our thanks in 
regards to Fireworks Night in last week’s School News. Ms Crane was responsible for sourcing much of 
the items available for sale on the night. 
 
Milk Bottle Tops 
Please could you continue to collect milk bottle tops for future PTA events. A collection box will be 
situated on the shelves outside the school office near the used batteries collection box.  

PARKING 

Please can I ask all parents to be mindful of our neighbours when parking near the school to drop or 

collect your children.  We have been notified of an incident this week where one of our neighbours was 

unable to leave their property to get to an emergency because a parent had parked over their drive. 

Please be aware that there is plenty of free parking in the village which is only a short walk to the school. 

Thank you to those of you who already help with careful parking at these busy times of the day.   



Eastry CEP School PTA 

CHRISTMAS DISCO 
FOR ALL CHILDREN AT EASTRY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 

 

Wednesday, 5 December 2018 

In the school hall 
Fledglings, Year 1 & 2 - 3.30-4.30pm 

Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 - 4.45-5.45pm 
 

Tickets cost £3.00 to be paid in advance. The children will be provided with either pizza or a portion of chicken nuggets 
together with unlimited squash.  Please tick your child’s food choice on the consent slip below and return, with payment, by 
FRIDAY, 30 November (cheques should be made payable to ‘Eastry School PTA’). 

There will be a tuck shop and several festive stalls for the children to enjoy. Please can children bring money in a purse or wallet 
labelled with their name. 

All children to wear trainers or indoor shoes, this will be a non-uniform day for Fledglings, Year 1 & 2 only. 

This is a parent run social event for children. We would like to encourage as many parents/carers as possible to come along.  If 
enough helpers are not forthcoming we may not be able to go ahead with the disco. 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

Christmas Disco 

My child may come to the school disco and I enclose payment of £3.00. 

Please tick food choice     Pizza  □     portion of nuggets □ 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________________ Class: ___________________ 

 

Emergency Contact No: _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Any allergies yes/no*, if yes please specify __________________________________________________ 

I do/do not* give permission for my child to walk home on their own. 

 

I can help out at the school disco for whole evening / 3.30-4.30pm / 4.45-5.45pm*  

 

Name: _______________________________________ Contact No: ______________________________ 

(*please delete as appropriate) 
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